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Workshop

Lessons we'can learn from N

""Reading Life Through the Principle" Home Workshop 13th — 17th April

You are warmly invited to participate in the UK HARP 'Reading Life Through the Principle’ Home
Workshop, which will take place from 13th to 17th April.

To replace the Easter Divine Principle workshop, the organisers have prepared some exciting and
thought-provoking online content for all HARP members (ages 11-18). There will be live lectures with
QandA sessions by William Haines, short daily talks on YouTube and online quizzes with a prize up for
grabs at the end of the week.

The HARP UK Facebook page has a section dedicated to everything related to the "Reading Life Through
the Principle" Home Workshop, where the organisers will be posting updates, links to the livestreams and
content for your viewing.

There is no pressure to attend everything at the time of it going live, as the organisers will make sure to
save all livestreams and videos on the HARP YouTube page.

Further details of the online events, including the lecture schedule, can be found below. If you have any
guestions, please feel free to contact the HARP Committee: ukharp@ gmail,com







